University of Northumbria - Disposal of Fluorescent Tubes/Lamps

The University used to crush lamps and fluorescent tubes, bag them and pass them to a contractor for disposal to landfill. This service was costing the University in the order of £2,000 per year. Quantities amounted to approximately 1,500 linear lamps and 1,000 assorted 2D, CFL and GLS lamps per year. The University wanted to find a more environmentally acceptable way of dealing with this waste stream and so approached a specialist recycling company. In addition to improving its environmental performance, the University identified savings of over £1,500 over a two-year period by establishing a recycling scheme.
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